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The Tupelo Public School District will enter into agreements by signing a Memoranda of Understanding 

(MOU) with the following organizations: 

 First United Methodist Church (Milam, Joyner, Rankin, Thomas Street, Pierce Street, and 

Parkway) 

 Global Outreach Ministries (Fillmore Center) 

 The Jim Ingram Cohort (Tupelo Middle School) 

 Junior Auxiliary of Tupelo (ECEC, Carver, Lawhon, and Lawndale) 

These MOU’s will formalize our relationships and provide clear guidance for all parties involved.  The 

food distribution process will not change; however, the consent letter will now come from the volunteer 

organization, not the District.  Additionally, the types of food donated may change as our Food Service 

Department has provided guidance in Exhibit B of the MOU.   

These organizations will develop consent letters for participation as well as purchase, pack, and deliver 

food according to the MOU.   

The schools will then screen for chronically hungry children as outlined in the MOU, as well as distribute 

the consent letters and the food-packs. 

 

 

 

 


